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Friday 25 April 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,
Weekly Update

I hope that the students were all able to enjoy a lovely break during the Easter Holidays. I am
particularly grateful for all the staff who worked through the holiday by providing revision
sessions (which were very well attended by students) and the ski trip (the students were
exemplary).

This is a particularly busy point in the school year, with many students already sitting exams
this week that will contribute to their grades in the summer.

Year 10 Parents’ Meetings & Early School Closure — Tuesday 29 April
A final reminder that Year 10 will have their parents’ meetings on Tuesday 29 April and so
school will finish for all students at 12.20pm to facilitate this.

The E1, E2 and E3 buses have been rearranged for the earlier time, however, we cannot
rearrange other shared bus services (so these services will leave at 3.30pm and, therefore,
you may need to make alternative travel arrangements).

Exam Support
Students in Years 11 and 13 are fast approaching the public exam period. To support with
their preparations, Year 11 students will be permitted exam leave from Friday 9" May. This
means that from that day students are:
* Only required to attend school for exams.
= Welcome (and encouraged) to be in school for revision. They must attend their
timetabled lesson where their teacher will be present to support with preparation for
that subject or to provide a place where students can work independently.

Therefore, Thursday 8™ May will be the last day that students are required to attend as normal.
Year 13 students will be required to attend school until Friday 23 May.

As we approach the exam season, you may need to contact us for support. Please don't
hesitate to email:

= Miss Taylor (Head of Year 11): dtaylor@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk

» Mrs Panesar (Assistant Headteacher, Year 11): Ipanesar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk
= Mr Constable (Head of Sixth Form): dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk

» Mr Whitehouse (AHT, Year 13 & exams): pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk
= Mr Weeks (Exams Officer): sweeks@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk
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New Weekly Support Group
A local LGBTQ+ support group is now available to Wokingham young people. A flyer with the
details is attached.

PTA Quiz — 7.30pm on Saturday 10t May

Another reminder about the upcoming PTA quiz. There are still some tickets available and
they can be purchased using this link (quote your name as the booking reference) and email
(pta@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk) to confirm numbers. It is always a great event so we
hope you will be attending!

Have a lovely weekend!

Best wishes,

K

Nick McSweeney
Headteacher
nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk
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